MEMORANDUM

TO: 

Janet Morrison, Chair



Committee on Faculty Affairs
FROM:  
Suzanne H. Pasch, Convenor


   
Steering Committee
RE:

Joint Appointments, Transfer of Line, and Affiliation Status
DATE:   
March 10, 2005

In keeping with the principles articulated during the curricular transformation process, the college is committed to providing its faculty with opportunities to develop in new or changing directions across their career. Therefore, the Steering Committee asks the Committee on Faculty Affairs (CFA) to review the attached proposed policy regarding joint appointments, transfers of line within the college, and affiliation status.  

Three different options are covered in the proposed policy. Joint appointments can both attract high quality faculty members to The College of New Jersey (TCNJ) and offer opportunities to current faculty who increasingly are interested in interdisciplinary work. A significant shift in scholarly and/or teaching interests or the application of a discipline to new areas may, in addition warrant a transfer of department or program area. Also, some faculty may wish to remain in their original unit but teach on an occasional basis in another area and be acknowledged for that affiliation. 

These guidelines have been reviewed and accepted by the Academic Deans. The Steering Committee now requests CFA to review and comment on this proposal so that it may move toward adoption and implementation. CFA’s recommendation by the end of the semester would be appreciated. 

Attachment: Policy Statement on Joint Appointment, Transfer of Line, and Affiliation Status
